
 

Hear from high schoolers and other senpai! 

―Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group 20th Anniversary Celebration― 

At this event, participants can hear about the experiences of high schoolers who 

are currently studying with the Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group as well as 

former participants who have graduated and are now working. Everyone is welcome 

to participate, and we would love for elementary schoolers, middle schoolers, and 

their families to hear everyone’s stories.  

Eligibility: Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group Members, Student 

Council Members, Supporters, and non-members are free to participate 

Host: Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group 

Funding Support: Miyagi International Association (MIA) 

Future Tohoku Expo Commemorative International 

Exchange Fund Grant Program 

Support: Sendai Tourism, Convention, and International Association 

(SenTIA)  

For inquiries and applications: 

     Please mail, FAX, or e-mail by November 29 (Fri.) 

     Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group (Tadokoro) 

     Tsurugaoka, Izumi Ward, Sendai, 981-3109 

     TEL ０９０-２７９３-８８９９  FAX： ０２２-３７５-５６３９ 

     E-mail： jets@sda.att.ne.jp ,   tadokoro12@yahoo.co.jp 

mailto:jets@sda.att.ne.jp
mailto:tadokoro12@yahoo.co.jp


Foreign Residents’Child Support Group  

“Hear from High Schoolers and Other Senpai” Event 

Entry Form 

 

Name Telephone・FAX 

Address E-mail Address 

Affiliation 
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The Sendai Multicultural Center’s Location: 

Aobayama, Aoba-ku, Sendai 980-0856  Tel: 022－265-2471 (There is a 

charge for parking.)  

 

Access : 5 minutes from Sendai Station via the Sendai Subway Tozai Line 

Get off at International Center Station 

 

   


